
 

 

 

 

Parent E-Bulletin – Autumn Term 
Week Commencing 16th October 2023 
 
 

Satchel One Login 
 
We are receiving some queries around the login to Satchel One, almost all these queries relate to the 
learner’s username and password.  Learners should only login by clicking the ‘Sign in with Google’ link off 
the main Satchel One page as detailed below. 
 
First load Satchel One through a Web Browser by using the link https://www.satchelone.com/login or 
searching for it online. 
 
Next, click ‘Sign in with Google’ (1) a new popup box will appear (2) learners should input their full Upton 
email address, click next, then enter their password, they should now be logged in. 
 
Any issues with the system, or if problems persist then please email your relevant year team (e.g. 
Year7@uptonhigh.co.uk) who will be able to obtain the required assistance. 
 

 

 
Sixth Form Open Evening 
 

https://www.satchelone.com/login
mailto:Year7@uptonhigh.co.uk


 

 
 
Careers and Next Steps 
 
Click on the link below to see the latest information 
 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--
X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing 

 
 
Information from External Partners 
 
Shared from Ellesmere Port Rugby Club 
 
With the Rugby World Cup Kicking off in France, we are taking this opportunity to invite as many people 

down to Ellesmere Port Rugby club as Possible, and get more involved in the game, and the benefits that it 

brings. 

We are excited to announce that we are now able to offer rugby to both males and females from the age6-

16, and for Males 16+. We are a completely open and accepting club, who will welcome anyone who wants 

to play the game regardless of experience, ability or any social boundaries. We welcome all at EPRUFC.  

We would hugely appreciate your support on our clubs mission to bring rugby to as many as possible, and 

hope that you will find that we help our players and families in more ways than just learning to play a sport. 

If there is anything we can help with please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Steve Price 
eprufcmandj@gmail.com 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing
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